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On Thursday we celebrated World Book Day in Reception by coming to school 

dressed in our pyjamas, slippers and dressing gowns!  We had lots of fun reading 

our books to our favourite teddies and soft toys and sharing the best parts of the 

story with our friends. 

In Class RC we explored the story ‘Oh No, George!’ by Chris Haughton.  The main 

character is George, a dog who tries very hard to be good and to do the right 

thing.  Sometimes he succeeds other times he is tempted to get up to mischief! 

We made a cut out of George and used this to construct a story board. 

Thank you very much to all parents for helping the boys to come in to school 

wearing the right things.  This is not an easy task in the middle of a hectic week! 

Next week we will be busy with final rehearsals for our Spring Concert which 

takes place on Monday 13th and Tuesday 14th March at 9.30am.  The tickets 

for the day of your choice are being sent home today so please look out for these  

in your sons bookbag. 

Mrs Collins 

Head of EYFS 

World Book Day 
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Dates for the DiaryDates for the DiaryDates for the Diary   

 

Monday, 6th March  Class RC to Forest School 

 

W/B Monday, 6th March Progress Meetings Treetops Purley 

 

W/B Monday, 13th March Progress Meetings Treetops South Croydon 

 

Forest school News 

Class RC will attend Forest School on  

Monday 6th March.  

This weeks Talk Homework:-  If you 

could have 1 special power, what 

would it be? 
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It was wonderful to see so many of our children dress up for World 
Book Day. Both sites have taken lots of photos and will display 
them in the nursery. 
 
Parents have been giving feedback on the current planning for the 
rooms.  Parents appear happy with the activities and the         
underlying book theme, underpinning their children’s education. 
For those parents who haven’t seen the nursery planning; each 
room plans for the week ahead. At Purley the planning is displayed 
in the main entrance of the nursery and on the nursery doors for 
each room. At South Croydon staff display the planning on the       
windows.  
 
Parents Evenings 
Purley - w/c 6th March 
South Croydon - w/c 13th March. 

 

Lunch News 

There is an exciting new menu that children at Treetops South 

Croydon are already enjoying.  This will be rolled out to Reception 

Boys and Treetops Purley children over the coming weeks.  Menus 

are on display at both our sites and can also be viewed on our 

website. 

 

Mrs Carole Finch 

Head of Nursery 

TREETOPS NEWSTREETOPS NEWSTREETOPS NEWS   
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This week the children in 

the nursery celebrated 

World Book  Day.  They 

dressed up as characters 

from their favourite 

books. 

Miss Waters 

‘Little 

Miss 

Riding 

Hood’ 

‘Room on 

the 

Broom’ Two 

‘Hungry 

Caterpillars’ 

Owl from ‘The 

Gruffalo’ 

Dorothy 

‘Wizard 

of Oz’ 
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Cillian RC 

For always doing the 

right thing. 

Harrison RN 

For always trying his 

hardest to do the right 

thing. 

Krish RG 

For super effort with 

his work this week. 


